MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY

MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

April 11, 2023
The April monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:40 p.m. on April 11th by Judy Fisher.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members Judy Fisher, John Spies, and Glen Horr, Center Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda Timmons and Coordinator Becky Barkley.  Steve Davison was absent.  
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes.
The minutes from the MCSWA March meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the minutes.
The March financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Financials were approved by Glenn Horr.
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that the Cardboard bin tarp has not been repaired.  We are waiting on Apple Valley Waste.  The center currently has no volunteers at this time.   
The Annual Shredding Event did not see a lot of response this year.  Total tonnage shredded was reported at 5,500lb.
Chair Judy Fisher reported that Board Member Margaret Gordon has resigned her position effective immediately.  The board is accepting nominations to fill her position on the board.
Coordinator Becky Barkley reported that the SWMB Grant Application for FY’24 has been completed and submitted.

Glen Horr will contact Ben Ridings to schedule a time to repair the Aluminum bin.

The Center Clean Up Day was a success.  Board members cleared the cinder block holes and filled in with cement.   A second day will be scheduled to finishing the project and mulch the rain garden.
PC Renewal, our e-cycling vendor has cancelled our CED Event which was scheduled for May 6th.   Becky will look for alternative vendors to host an event in late summer/early fall.
John Spies moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:16.
